Do you own a carriage clock?

If so, you may have questions about your clock.

Such as----

1. When was it made and by whom if it is not signed by a maker.
Many carriage clocks are marked by retailers, such as “Tiffany”. Many times the
maker is not identified. However the maker can often be identified by the
construction style and other tell-tell signs found on the movement.

2. Should I clean the case, or not?

3. And the greatest question of all, what is it’s value.
This is the hardest question to answer because of the many variables, such as
condition of movement and case, the name and standing of the clockmaker, &
the quality and rarity of the clock. We are not licensed appraisers. We can only
advise you where to look for comparable clocks so you can make your own "best

guess" as to the actual value, always remembering the oldest approach to
a value is "Willing Buyer, Willing Seller".

Members of our chapter have many years of experience collecting, researching and restoring
carriage clocks. Many are willing to help you answer some of these questions.

This free service is for NAWCC members only.
Email questions and pictures of your carriage clock (one clock at a time, please) to:

Ken Hogwood: (USA) kenhogwood@aol.com

Doug Minty: ( Australia) dminty@optusnet.com.au
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